The Lowndes Viking TD Club’s
6th Annual Sporting Clay Shoot
Benefiting The Viking Breakfast Club
Southwind Sporting Clays
Saturday, February 26, 2022
9:00 AM Start
4 Man Team Plus - $600
· One 4 man team entry for your company in the event (includes breakfast and lunch)
· T-shirt for each shooter
· Company name on a banner at the event
· Your company logo on the official event t-shirts
· Company station sign at the event
 4 Man Team - $400
· Team entry for your company in the event (includes breakfast and lunch)
· T-shirt for each shooter
· Your company logo on the official event t-shirts
· Station sign at the event with your company name
Crimson Sponsor - $200
· Your company logo on the official event t-shirts
· Station sign at the event with your company name
Silver Sponsor - $100 or $150
· $100 -Your company logo on the official event t-shirts or Station sign at the event with your company name.
· $150- Same as $100 level plus a hole sponsor sign at the March Golf Tournament at Francis Lake.
Prizes for the top three teams.  First Place – Minimum $100 value per shooter. Second Place – Minimum $50 value per shooter. Third Place – Minimum $25 value per shooter.
High Over All – Shotgun- Approximate value $800.  Complements of Rutland Low Voltage Systems
Door Prizes - All shooters will have an opportunity to win.  
Viking players and coaches will be trapping for the shooters. Take this opportunity to meet your Vikings! 
All proceeds will be used to help fund the Viking Breakfast Club.
The Viking Touchdown Club has held a sporting clay event for the last five years on the first Saturday of October. We were offered a chance to move our shoot to the last weekend in February and chose to do that for several reasons, mainly to get the shoot out of football season. To those of you who have shot with us in the past, don’t think we are asking you to support two shoots in one year. Our next shoot will be in February of 2023. This is the only shoot we will have in 2022. To those of you that are shooting with us for the first time, thanks for your support and we hope to see you back in future years.
Thanks again and GO VIKINGS!       
